
 



 



 



DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY & BOTANY 

Report of the Event 

Name of the event – Global warming   Date- 26th February, 2020 

 No. of participant – 45     Venue- BMS Seminar Hall 

Name of Resource Person- Mrs. Pranali Girish Raut 

About the event: 

It is almost certain that we cannot undo the effects we have created on this planet. 

But we are not late either to start a difference. Every small step counts. Like Gandhi 

said, “Be the change you wish to see in the world.” Rest will follow for sure. Global 

Warming has become a very alarming situation. The future of this planet is in 

question. We are supposed to return this planet the way we received it. We are the 

only tenants on this beautiful planet and must give back what we have taken. It is 

never too late to start working for the betterment of our beautiful world. 
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